
 

Quicksticks Hockey Information Sheet 

Your child has been selected to represent the school in the 

Quicksticks Hockey Tournament at Pelican Hockey Club, 

Lynnsport on 7th October 2022. 

  

The trip will be led by Mrs. Khatri and another member of 

staff.  We will leave school around 9.30am and we will be 

back before the end of the school day.  Your child will need to 

bring in a packed lunch, if you would like a school packed 

lunch, please ensure that you choose this both on this form 

and on Parentpay in the appropriate week. 

 

Please ensure your child comes to school dressed in their PE 

Kit - they will be supplied with a West Lynn Primary School 

top on the day. Please could you ensure that your child is 

ready for all weather types. (A sunhat, suntan lotion, rain 

jacket, jogging bottoms or leggings at the ready!)  Also can 

you make sure you provide lots of water for your child to 

drink please. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

Miss. R. Tuvey 

PE Coordinator 
 


